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St. Maryõs Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
  Wheelers Lane Dubbo                                                                                                      Ph:    6882 4790 

   PO Box 4141                
www.stmarysdubbo.nsw.edu.au 

4ÅÒÍ τȟ 7ÅÅË χ                                            ςφÔÈ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒȟ ςπρψ 

VISION STATEMENT 
St. Maryôs Primary strives to be a welcoming Christ-centred learning community that promotes a quality holistic  

education and trusting relationships in a caring and supportive environment. 

King of Kings 

John 18:33-37 

Be honest and truthful 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to Week 7. Our Kindergarten students enjoyed a great day at the Shearmanôs farm last 
week. Our Year 3 and Year 4 students enjoyed their days at the Olympic Pool focusing on the 
themes of friendship and self-esteem. Thank you to our teachers for taking the time to provide 
these opportunities for our students at this busy time of the year. 
 

Parents and Friends Association - The final meeting for 
our P and F Association will take place tonight. The meeting 
will be held in the school library and will commence at 6pm. 
All welcome. On behalf of our school community I would 
like to thank the committee for their commitment, time and 
effort this year. They are only a small group of people, but 
they have done a tremendous job. I really do appreciate 
everything they have done to support our school community 
during 2018. 

 
Leadership - This week the process to formulate our Ministries for 2019 will 
begin. Students in Year 5 will be asked to nominate their preferences for the 
various Ministries. Once this is finalised, the students will then elect their 
Ministers and Deputy Ministers for 2019. 

 
Enrolments 2019 - To finalise enrolment numbers for 2019 we need to be aware of any students 
who are leaving our school at the end of this year. Parents are asked to contact the office and 
complete the appropriate Student Exit Form if this is the case.   

 26th November P&F Meeting, 6pm - Library - ALL WELCOME 

28th November Year 7 2019 SJC Information Evening  

29th November Kindergarten 2019 Orientation Sessions 

30th November Years 4-6 PSSA  

3rd December Christmas Concert Rehearsal:                                           
    Students to wear Sports Uniform and Dress Rehearsal clothes 
 

4th December Christmas Concert 7pm - St. Brigidôs Church 

5th December End of Year Mass and Year 6 Graduation - 10am at St. Brigidôs Church: 
    Students to wear full summer uniform. 

http://www.stmarysdubbo.nsw.edu.au/
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Chess - Congratulations to Eamonn Fitzgerald, Malakai Butcherine and 
Thomas Chrystall who finished equal 10th out of 55 teams from around 
the state at the NSW  Primary Schools One-Day Chess Team Tournament 
over the weekend. Thanks to their families who took the time to take the 
boys to Sydney for the tournament and congratulations boys on an 
outstanding achievement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rugby League - Congratulations to our 
Under 11 and Under 12 Rugby League 
teams who were recognised for their 
achievements throughout the year at the 
Dubbo Regional Sports Awards on 
Friday night. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Premier's Reading Challenge - Thank you to Mrs 
McKenzie who has coordinated the Premierôs Reading 
Challenge this year. Congratulations to the students who 
completed the Reading Challenge for 2018 These students 
received a ógolden ticketô from Mrs McKenzie last week. 
The ticket admits them to the Premierôs Reading 
Challenge Reward activity in the library today. 
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK  
 

Willow Scott - KB  
For the care and concern she shows 
her classmates and teachers. 

 
Marie Rontale - KG  
For outstanding achievement  
and application to all her work. 

 
Hayley Prout - 4B  

For being a kind, helpful and  
hard-working student who  
always tries her very best. 

 
Charlee Lynch - 6B  

For embracing challenges and 
extending herself. 
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Freedom 

Enjoy the rights and privileges of Australian 
citizenship free from unnecessary interference and 

stand up for the rights of others. 

Positive Behaviour Focus 

We respect the rights of others and treat them accordingly. 
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BIRTHDAYS: 
Celebrating their birthdays this week are:  
Chloe Funt, Bradley Knaggs, Kobey Matthews, 
Ayomikun Oyedele, William Cochrane,  
Ashton Conte and Mr John Nugent. 
 

We hope you enjoy your birthday!  
 
 
 
 
 

300 NIGHTS READING  

Congratulations to the  
following students: 

Myah Chapman -  2B 

Sophia Rose -  3G 

Harry Cooke -  3G 

Jack Cross -  2G 

Joshua Craze -  2G 

Ava Cross - 1G 

Grace Williams -  1G 

Cole Parkes -  1B 

Jack Lew - 1B 

Isabel Young -  1B 

Lily Young -  1B 

Ruby Williams -  1B 

Congratulations!  
Please encourage children to  
keep reading each night.   

We are looking forward to acknowledging and 
congratulating the students who meet the      

300 Nights Reading Challenge. 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to: 

Archie Dickson -  3B  

Naite Wilson -  6B   

who received  

GOLD in Mathletics 

St. Mary�·s �¶Return and Earn�·�� 

for Molly  

Money Raised in Week 6 -  $230 

To Year 7, 2019 Parents/Guardians,                                                                                                     
If you have a student starting at the College in 2019, now is the time to start or adjust 
your payment plan for the fees. If you have students at both primary school and the 
College in 2019, you will need to adjust your primary school payment plan and set up 
a new payment plan with the College.  

The College bills and collects their own fees, you can pay your fees by Bpay, direct 
debit, credit card, cheque or cash. If you have children already at the College you may 
need to increase your existing payment plan to cover all of next yearôs school fees.  

To take advantage of a full twelve month payment plan and help reduce your weekly, fortnightly, or 
monthly repayments, plans need to commence in December.                                                                          
Please contact the College Fees Office on 6841 5142 to discuss a payment plan. 

                                         Looking forward to talking to you soon, Maree Carlow - St. Johns College, Fees Office 


